
From: Nicole Miller 
To: Scarborough Community Council 
Cc: nicole.miller@tdsb.on.ca 
Subject: My comments for 2019.SC5.16 on April 24, 2019 Scarborough Community Council 
Date: April 23, 2019 4:45:47 PM 

To the City Clerk:
 

Please add my comments to the agenda for the April 24, 2019 Scarborough Community Council meeting on item

 2019.SC5.16, Traffic Control Signals Review - Morningside Avenue and Cumber Avenue/Fordover Drive
 

I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the public record and

 that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of City Council or its committees. Also, I

 understand that agendas and minutes are posted online and my name may be indexed by search engines like

 Google.
 

Comments:
 

As the new principal of Poplar Road Jr Public School, I think it is essential that the traffic light be approved for

 installation at Morningside and Cumber/Fordover.
 

We have students at Poplar Road that live east of Morningside and cross at this intersection each morning. In

 speaking with the former principal, reports from others and my own experience in the neighbourhood, cars drive

 very fast down Morningside and this can be a very dangerous situation for a young child. It is not always obvious if

 a person is going to stop for a cross walk and students can easily be satisfied by one person stopping, putting

 themselves at risk for oncoming traffic in the other direction.
 

For the safety of our children in the community, I sincerely request that this application go forward to install traffic

 signals at this intersection.
 

Thank you,
 
Nicole Miller, Principal
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